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Circular No. MAMS/2023-24/63                                                November 25, 2023 

 

Dear parents and students 

 
In continuation of collaboration proposal received from Ladli Foundation dated 06.11.2023 for 

its upcoming event “Admission Avenue”, an International Education Fair will be held at Pragati 

Maidan, New Delhi, on April 19 and 20, 2024. 

The primary aim of the International Education Fair is to offer students a platform for exploring 

opportunities related to admissions and scholarships at renowned Indian and International 

universities for their higher education. The event’s purpose is to showcase leading global 

educational institutions and enable direct interaction between students and the eminent teams, 

guiding them towards their preferred educational paths. Hence in the pursuit of providing 

students with the finest career prospects, the Directorate of Education has partnered with the 

organizers for the realization of the event. 

            Interested students may register at WWW.LADLIFOUNDATION.ORG or with the 

following link to get the free of cost access to participate in this international education fair 

latest by November 30, 2023. 

Registration link for Students is  

  

 

 

With regards  

 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

www.Ladlifoundation.org/Admission 

http://www.ladlifoundation.org/

